
Dear Harold, 	 Nov. 6, 1989 

I'm sorry to hear about your recent r 

medical:problems. I do h4e-ydiir visit to 
Johns Hopkins goes well and that your condition 

is not as serious as you suspect it might be. 
You will be in our thoughts. 

I have been on the phone with the 
former bookstore director and the Wofford College 

business office. You should receive something 
from the business office about the time this 
letter arrives. Apparently no one has a copy 
of the original invoice. The business office 
will request a copy of the invoice and then 
the check should be forthcoming. (I gave them 
the note that Lil sent, but they said that 
was, insufficient). I hope this will settle this 

matter. 
Please do not worry about arranging 

to have those files copied at the present time. 
We can work things out in the near future. 
I would not have time right now to even begin 
to look at them given my classroom responsibilities. 

Thanks so much for the efforts you have made so 
far. 

Last week Sheehan made his appearance 
here, and he gave an outstanding talk. I sat 
with the ROTC people from our college and despite 

some of the critical things he said, they stood 
with the rest of the audience to give him a 
standing-ovation. Its too bad people like his 
could not be more sensitive to the lies and 

deception involved in the JFK and Martin Luther 

King cases. 
I can't remember where you wrote or 

Said this, but you noted once that John Kennedy 
said that he had many challenges to meet and things 
to do before he laid to rest. That hais been an 
inspiration to me and I trust a continuing source 
of strength to you. 

With Hest Wishes, 


